
HELP CREATE A HEALTHIER KITSAP
Apply to join the Kitsap Public Health Board as a nonelected community representative! 

The Kitsap Public Health Board 
needs your voice
• Under a new state law, local health boards must 

include both elected officials and nonelected 
community representatives, beginning in mid-2022.

• The Kitsap Public Health Board is seeking applicants 
to fill three nonelected positions. 

• This is a unique opportunity to help shape health 
priorities and policies in your community.

What does the Health Board do?
• The Kitsap Public Health Board addresses issues 

affecting the health of all people in Kitsap County. 

• The Health Board is the governing body for the Kitsap 
Public Health District. 

• The Health Board and Health District serve 
unincorporated  Kitsap County and the four 
incorporated Kitsap cities (Bainbridge Island, Bremerton, 
Port Orchard, and Poulsbo). 

Who can serve in a 
nonelected position?
Per state law, the nonelected positions 
must be filled by Kitsap County residents 
representing these three categories:

• Healthcare and public health 
professionals

• Consumers of public health services 
(residents who have experienced inequities 
and have lived experience with public 
health services) 

• Other community stakeholders 
(includes representatives of organizations 
serving populations experiencing health 
inequities, current or former armed 
forces members, the business community, 
environmental health-regulated groups)

LEARN MORE AND APPLY

kitsappublichealth.org
Visit the Health Board page at:

Or use 
a phone 
camera 
to scan 
this code:Call: 360-728-2330


